
Bridger Valley Electric Announces Board Election 
 

 The Bridger Valley Electric Board has set the date and location of the 2025 Annual Meeting of 
the members. The meeting will take place at the Lyman Intermediate School on Thursday, April 24, 
2025, beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
 At this year’s meeting, three director seats are up for election. The election includes District 1, 
Mountain View area, District 2, Lyman, and District 5, Farson, Eden, and Granger areas. Lacee Bernard 
(District 1), Rick Maxfield (District 2), and Marvin Applequist (District 5) currently hold these three board 
seats. Anyone interested in running for these positions should contact Bridger Valley Electric as soon as 
possible. 
 Directors must live in the district they wish to represent. They must be of high integrity and be 
willing to do their due diligence as directors to ensure the Co-op stays financially sound. They must also 
be available for training to learn about the business of electric cooperatives. Some positions on the 
board require representing Bridger Valley Electric on other boards, such as Deseret Power, Wyoming 
Rural Electric Association, and Utah Rural Electric Cooperative Association. The BVEA board typically 
meets on the second Tuesday of each month for the day. 
 Interested parties may run for board positions by having 15 bona fide district members sign a 
petition.  The petition must be presented to Bridger Valley Electric by Friday, February 9, 2025, at 4 p.m. 
Your candidacy information will be published in the March WREN Magazine and the Annual Meeting 
booklet.   
 If you want to run for a board position, contact Bridger Valley Electric as soon as possible. 


